
 

24th May 2021 
 

 

WHITELEYS DEVELOPMENT 
INFORMATION NOTICE 128 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Re: Power Utility Survey. 
 
Please be informed that in order to prepare for the installation of the required power utilities, 
it is necessary for surveying and tracing works to be undertaken along Redan Place during 
June. 

The investigations will be performed by Reach Active and will involve the creation of 
excavation points and drill holes along Redan Place West. These activities will necessitate the 
closure of the entry point at Porchester Gardens between 1st - 22nd June and all access to 
and from Redan Place during this time will be via the Queensway entrance.   

All required temporary traffic management signs and cones will be installed by Reach 
Active, ahead of the work starting.  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Ashley Wright, site 
community manager – 07385 402432.  

If you have any other questions, please email whiteleyscommunity@laingorourke.com. Your 
query will be responded to within 48 hours.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Laing O’Rourke team 
 

 


